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COMPACT GOAL

Benin was selected as eligible to develop a second compact by the MCC Board in December 2011. Benin has completed 
the preliminary analysis phase, and based on the project definition phase is exploring potential investments in power, 
agribusiness and business environment improvement. 

COMPACT AT A GLANCE
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Eligibility Notification

12-15-2011 MCC Board of Directors selected Benin as eligible to develop a second compact. 

Constraints Analysis

08-22-2012 A core team, funded by the Government of Benin, completed a constraints analysis and 
complementary preliminary social and gender and private sector assessments in August 2012. 
Consultations with civil society, women’s organizations, private sector, local and national 
government were conducted throughout the country. 

In September 2012, MCC and the Corporate Council on Africa hosted a Benin Investment Roundtable in New York, featuring MCC's CEO and President Yayi of Benin. The event provided 
an opportunity for US investors to discuss investment opportunities and challenges in Benin.
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